
  
 

 

Information Governance Team 

Postal Address: 
Coventry City Council 
PO Box 15 
Council House 
Coventry 
CV1 5RR

www.coventry.gov.uk 

E-mail: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 

Phone: 024 7697 5408

30 July 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
Request ID: FOI352767990 

Thank you for your request for information relating to Terry Hall presents Home Sessions. 
 
You have requested the following information:
 
1. How many of the support acts, singers, artistes, musicians or performers who are
performing on the ‘Home Grown' programme as part of the Terry Hall presents Home
Sessions, are white, English, over 50 years of age and from Coventry? 

2. According to your web site (https://coventry2021.co.uk/news/local-line-up-announced-for-
home-grown-at-terry-hall-presents-home-sessions/) After fending off competition from more
than 100 fellow local musicians, the successful artists were selected by a judging panel.
This being the case, why does the support act, Whitehouse, have two support gigs on
Friday 30 July, Cathedral Ruins, 11.30pm and Saturday 31 July, HMV Empire Coventry
9.30pm, when there were “more than 100 fellow local musicians” to choose from? 
 
We can confirm that we do not hold this information and are advising you as per Section 1(1) of the
Act. This information is not held by Coventry City Council. 



The requested information is held by City of Culture who are the event organiser. To assist you
further, contact details for City of Culture are accessible using the contact details on the following
link: 

https://coventry2021.co.uk/about/contact-us/ 

For information, we publish a variety of information such as:  FOI/EIR Disclosure Log,  Publication
Scheme,  Facts about Coventry and  Open Data that you may find of useful if you are looking for
information in the future. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our response.
Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of receipt of our response to
your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information Commissioner,
who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane,
Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email  icocasework@ico.org.uk.
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response.

Yours faithfully 
  

Information Governance 


